Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC Board Meeting Minutes
					May 23rd, 2018
The Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC (FFHC) held a public meeting on Wednesday, May 23rd 2018 at the FFHC at 40 E. Center Street #5, Fallon NV, 89406 at 5:30 p.m.
Regular Agenda Items
Call to order at 5:35 p.m. 
Public Comment-None 
Roll Call- Carol Llyod, FFHC president, June Lindsy, FFHC Director, Sara Champneys, FFHC Secretary, Kelli Kelly, FFHC Execute Director.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Review and Adoption of Agenda- June moved to approve the agenda for May 23rd, 2018 FFHC Board meeting. Sara seconded that motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
Review March 28th, 2018 minutes- K. Kelly mentioned these minute were from the annual meeting and there is also a video recording of the meeting if needed. S. Champneys said there are typed minutes of the general information. She did send to Kelli and she will resend them and try to find a way to upload the primary recording. 
Finance/ Treasurer Report-  Jake is absent so Kelli presented financial report. These financials do not show the full value of the farmshare. Store sales will offset that amount. Jake filed the 990 for taxes. The finance note to RCAC needs to go out in July. Sara said she will either do it of have Beth Hill do it.  No approval is needed to financial report.
Approve appointment of Interim Executive Director to Executive Director-   C. Llyod opened for discussion on moving Kelli Kelly from Interim Executive Director to Executive director.  Sara motioned to approve moving Kelli Kelly to Executive Director. June seconded that motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
Executive Directors Report- SEE ATTACHEMENT 
Board of Directors Updates-  Kelli mentioned that the farmshare is going very well. Very systematic. She has figured out a system. She said that people who are doing the customizable box are actually choosing less products and are not hitting the higher value items. They will be able to monetize the custom box better then the basic box. The farm share is averaging $6.00 per box in the first week and are now averaging $20.00 per box. People are still getting their moneys worth. So far this year, the farmshare is making more money then the CSA did last year. The volunteers are taking about 1 hour and 30 minutes to pack all the boxes and are very active.  Kelli mentioned a promotion going on right now. If a person comes in the store with a “I voted” sticker they will get 10% off their purchase. She has talked with 12 other business that are going to participate in this as well. 
Next meeting- June 27th, 2018 
None-agenda Items/ Comments/ Questions- Kelli said the Great Basin Apothecary will possibly be at the next Farms market. 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
